
NOTICE
WINDHAM HILL ROAD CLOSURE 

in WINDHAM, VT
(Road Closure from 1/22/24 through 2/05/24)

Windham Hill Road will be closed to all traffic a distance 5 
miles south of the Rte. 121 intersection (200’ south of Chase 
Road intersection) to allow for culvert work.  Electronic 
Message Boards and road signs will be utilized to signify 
closure. Residents/businesses must use an alternative route 
during closure.  Please call the Town of Windham if you 
have any questions.  Thank you very much.

Kord Scott, Windham Road Commissioner
Windham Town Hall: 802-874-4211


